
 
 
 
 

FRANKLIN CITY COUNCIL 
           AGENDA 

Council Chambers            January 23, 2012 
          6:00 PM 
 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING 
      ******************* 

SALUTE TO THE FLAG 
******************* 

 
Public Hearings 
 
Headstart Program _ Two consecutive public hearings to 
be held concerning an application for a Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) up to $350,000 on behalf 
of Headstart for renovations to the Bessie Rowell 
School. 
 
Resolution #08-12 – this resolution revises FY12 
appropriations and matching revenue for the CDBG Tiny 
Twisters Grant. 
 
Resolution #06-12 and Resolution #07-12 – approval of 
these resolutions would authorize the City Manager to 
file an application with the State of New Hampshire 
Drinking Water State Revolving Fund DWSRF) Program and 
would authorize the Mayor, City Council and City 
Manager to borrow up to $3,030,000 from the State of 
New Hampshire Drinking Water State Revolving Loan Fund 
for the Salisbury Road/North Main Street Water Storage 
Tank(s) Replacement Project.   
 

I. 
 

City Council to consider approval of an application for 
a CDBG Grant up to $350,000 on behalf of Headstart for 
renovations to the Bessie Rowell School. 
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II. 
 

City Council to consider Resolution #08-12 regarding 
revised FY12 appropriations and matching revenue for 
the Tiny Twisters CDBG Grant. 
 

III. 
 

City Council to consider Resolution #06-12 and 
Resolution #07-12 concerning a loan application 
with the State of New Hampshire Drinking Water State 
Revolving Fund DWSRF) Program and authorization to 
borrow up to $3,030,000 from the State of New Hampshire 
Drinking Water State Revolving Loan Fund for the 
Salisbury Road/North Main Street Water Storage Tank(s) 
Replacement Project.   
 

IV. 
 

City Council to consider appointment of Director 
Sullivan and City Manager Dragon as the City’s 
representatives to the WRBP Advisory Board. 
 

V. 
 

Other Business 
 
 
Adjournment 
 
 
 
The City Council of the City of Franklin reserves the 
right to enter into non-public session when necessary 
according to the provisions of RSA 91-A. 
 
This location is accessible to the disabled by 
stairwell elevator.  Those wishing to attend who are 
hearing or vision impaired may make their needs known 
by calling 934-3900 (voice), or through "Relay New 
Hampshire" 1-800-735-2964 (T.D./TRY) 



 
 

 
 
      
 
 
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


